
 

 

 

August 25, 2021 

 

 

To:  Janie Jordan, Data Research Partners LLC 

Via email to:  janie@dataresearchpartners.com 

 

Re: Response to Public Records Request; File No. 21-43 

 

Dear Ms. Jordan: 

This letter acknowledges receipt of the completed Commercial Purpose Declaration you sent as 

an attachment to your email dated August 23, 2021.  Records responsive to your request are 

attached to the email providing this response.   

This completes our response to your records request.  If you have any questions, please let me 

know.   

Thank you for the opportunity to assist you. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lydia Sellie, CPA 

Executive Director, Business and Finance 

Public Records Officer 
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